
Army Legal Assistance Attorneys 
are trained in special education law 
and available to assist families. Army 
Attorneys can help families with both 
DoDEA and Public School concerns.

Talk to your local Army Legal 
Assistance provider to see 
what a free and appropriate 
public education means in your 
unique situation.

To schedule an appointment with 
the Fort Jackson Legal Assistance 
Office:

• call 803-751-4287 or
• email usarmy.jackson.army-

tng-ctr.mbx.legal-
assistance@army.mil

Army Families with exceptional needs may face unique legal 
situations. You do not have to navigate these challenges alone.




